
From: Chad Pergande
To: _PD SWAT Supervisors
Subject: Pat Keneally for Kenosha
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:01:21 PM

Pat Keneally wanted to be considered for Kenosha.  He made me aware in case he didn’t wake up to
the alert.
 
Chad Pergande
Lieutenant of Police 
Waukesha Police Department
1901 Delafield St.
Waukesha, WI 53188
(262)524-3831
Cpergande@waukesha-wi.gov
 
The opinions expressed in this email are mine and mine alone and do not necessarily represent the
position of the Waukesha Police Department.  
 
 


